
From: Sina Mostafavi [mailto:Sina.Mostafavi@Ablawyers.com.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 7 September 2017 2:28 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: Nigel Ward; Joe Murphy; 'Paul Musso (paul.musso@nds.org.au)'; AMOD; 'noni.lord@aed.org.au' 
Subject: RE: AM2014/286 Supported Employment Services Award [ABLAW-

ImanageDocs.FID135807] 

 
Dear Associate 

 

Thank you for your email. 

 

As we do not have sufficient time to review the applications for the reasons noted below, 

and as the Commission proposes to make the orders, we will simply reserve our position 

in relation to the orders and then respond to them as needed in due course. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Sina Mostafavi 
Senior Associate | Accredited Specialist – Employment & Industrial Law 
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